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Comments: I am against the proposed Heber Wild Horse Territory Plan 18916.  The United States of America will

not be satisfied until every wild horse and burro is destroyed in order to keep the grazing land available for sheep

and cattle that graze at the taxpayers expense for the sheep and cattle industry.  In return for the removal of the

wild horses, these industries make contributions to their senators and congressmen.  This is a disgrace and

needs to stop.  Americans are not stupid, they can put two and two together but the horses and burros suffer.

The horses are nomadic, they graze a day in their small bands and move on.  It is the cattle and sheep that

desecrate the land. The horses are scapegoats for big industries to get their wishes accomplished.  Horses help

build this country, their served in wars and carried the pioneers across the country.  They deserve to live freely in

appreciation for their sacrifices to this country.


